
 

 

The health and safety of our Church Family is our 

top priority. We are committed to creating a safe 

Worship environment while following all CDC      

guidelines. 

During this time we will not be passing the 
offering plates on Sunday Morning. There 
will be an offering box on the path as you 
enter the Chapel.  

You can also scan the QR Code below to 
learn more about online giving. 

In order to safely participate in the Lord’s   
Supper together, we have individually wrapped 
communion elements. On Communion      
Sundays they will be available on the table as 
you enter the Chapel.  

All Children’s Ministries will not be meeting 
at this time. This includes Children’s    
Sunday School classes, Nursery and    
Junior Church.  

 
Sunday School classes will be held at 11am 
in Building 6. 
 
Room 65         MS/HS Class 
Room 68         Ladies Class 
Room 69        Adults Class 
 
Restrooms will not be available in Building 6. 
Please use the restrooms in Building 2. 
 
Classes will continue to be held on Zoom as 
well. Links to the Zoom Meetings will be 
emailed on Saturday.  



We ask that everybody maintain the               
recommended 6 feet of social distancing at 
all times while on campus. Reminders are 
posted throughout the campus. 
 
To maintain social distancing, restroom        
capacity has been set at 2 people at a time 
and the church closet capacity has been set 
at 1 person at a time.  

Per Governor Murphy’s Executive Order facial 
coverings are required at all times while      
inside the building. If you need a facial      
covering there will be a table by the entrance 
to Building 2 and one will be provided to you.  
. 
Children under the age of 4 are not required 
to wear a facial covering however must      
remain with their parent at all times.  

Hand Sanitizer Stations will be located 
at the entrance to Building 2, next to all 
of the doors in the Chapel and in all of 
the Sunday School classrooms. 
 
We encourage everybody to use the 
hand sanitizer as you enter the Chapel 
and the Sunday School classrooms. 

We will be establishing one way hallway    
traffic in order to promote social distancing. 
We ask that everybody follow the posted  
arrows. 

Please do not congregate in the hallways. 

There will also be designated entrances and 
exits in the Chapel. Signs will be posted. 

Disinfecting wipes will be provided if you 
would like to wipe down your chair prior to 
the Worship Service. 

We ask that you only wipe down the metal 
part of the chair and not the padding as it 
may stain the fabric. 

We encourage everybody to fellowship with 
one another after the service. However, in an 
effort to reduce the risk of transmitting 
COVID, we are encouraging everybody to 
fellowship outdoors.  

For those attending the 9:30 worship service, 
we ask that you move outside fairly quickly to 
allow those attending the 11am worship    
service to come into the Chapel.   

We have dedicated volunteers that arrive 
early on Sunday mornings to disinfect high 
touch areas such as door handles, light 
switches and restrooms. 

Timothy Christian School has purchased a 
backpack sprayer which allows them to    
disinfect large areas (such as classrooms) 
easily. TCS has also installed MERV 13  
filters in the HVAC system in the Chapel and 
the classrooms. These filters are rated to 
filter out virus particles.  
 
The water fountain will be closed during this 
time. Please bring your own bottle of water.  

To allow for maximum social distancing 
in the Chapel we will be having 2       
worship services at 9:30 and 11am. 
Sunday School classes will be held    
during the 11am service. 
 
If you will be attending the 11am service, 
we ask that you do not enter the building 
until 10:50am. This will allow time for 
those attending the 9:30 service to exit 
the Chapel. 


